From:

03 July 2018 09:41

Sent: To:

European Data Protection Board

Cc:

Subject:

first plenary meeting of the EDPB

To Whom It May Concern:

Good morning. I am

an

Today, I am writing to ask you about EDPB activities.

I am very much interested in your activities, especially what your esteemed body has been discussing in relation to GDPR, and therefore wondering whether I can take a look at the minutes of EDPB's plenary meetings.

Could you please let me know whether it is possible to get the minutes of the first meeting of the EDPB and if so, where I can download?

As well, according to your website, the second plenary session of the EDPB will be held on 4 & 5 July. I would be so grateful if you could let me know whether I will also be able to download its minutes and if so, approximately when.

Thank you for your consideration, and I look forward to hearing from you.

Have a pleasant day.

Sincerely,

\_\_\_\_\_

TEL:
FAX:
E-MAIL:
BLOG:

\_\_\_\_\_